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SUBJECT: Final Selection Recommendation for Professional Construction Manager 

  I-70 F-13-S MINOR Structure Replacement Maintenance Project CM/GC Project 
No. FBR 0702-385 (22712) 
Colorado Department of Transportation - Region 3 

 
KRAEMER NORTH AMERICA, LLC, was selected as the firm representing the Best Value and has 
been recommended for Contract Award for the R3, I-70 F-13-S MINOR Structure Replacement 
Maintenance Project CM/GC Pre-Construction Services Solicitation based on the following criteria:  
 

 Composition and Commitment of the Key Personnel 
 Safety Record and Performance 
 Contractor Capability 
 Strategic Project Approach 
 Project Innovations 
 Approach to Risk, Schedule and Price 
 Interview – Short Presentation 
 Interview – Team Challenge 
 Interview – Q&A 
 CMGC Management Price Percentage Proposal 

 

Please contact Roberta Lopez by email at roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us with any questions or concerns 
regarding the selection. 
 
On behalf of CDOT Region 3 and Engineering Contracts, thank you for your interest in this 
solicitation. CDOT anticipates future opportunities for CDOT CM/GC projects statewide. 
Information will be located in the legal advertisements section of the Daily Journal and on the 
CDOT website at: 
 
https://www.codot.gov/business/bidding  
 


